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The next meeting will be on July 5, 2023 at
the Antioch Senior Center at 7:30 pm.

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm with
9 members present.

Old business: The July and August
meetinngs will not have a presentation as
many members are on vacation and
attendance is usually low.

Pete bought a jar in Kalamazoo. It was his
only purchase in a year.

Stacy will give a update at the July meeting
on the Club website.

R.T. Went to Dorothy's estate sale and
purchased books for his neices.

Jim K. purchased 2 crates of bottles and Pete
bought a 10 gal. Redwing crock.

John P. reported no contracts received yet for

the November Shows at Lake County and
Wheaton.

1* Chicago Bottle Club has a new show
location at the Orland Park Civic Center.
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Show and Tell:

John P. on behalf of his #3 grandson
Adam showed a ¥ gallon whiskey
bottle and a 1925 wine with
embossed grapes and a Dutch gin
vertically ribbed with hand applied
top.

Dick showed a Rheingold Chicago
bottle with intact neck and body
paper labels. A Schmich Bros and a
amber elixer and a Corn Silk Extract
Parke-Davis & Co. Detroit Michigan
amber/yellow with cork and contents.

Jim showed a light blue bottle,
Moses B. Spatz? M.B.S.F. Co.
Chicago Illinois. This was found in
the Desplaines river near a picnic
grove.

Greg will bring treats for the July
meeting.

Stacy did the presentation on 'Glass
that Glows'. She is very knowlegable
in this field and I believe everyone
learned something from this
tremendous presentation. The
demonstrations of the different glass
types was fantastic. Great job Stacy.




